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SUPPLEMENTARY RULING ON STANDING 
 
 
 
Three of the witnesses whose evidence will be heard during the upcoming in camera 
hearings of the Inquiry have applied for standing. There has also been an application for 
standing by the Ottawa Police Service. 
 
I have granted all of these applications. 
 
In particular, I have granted standing to three members of the A-O Canada project who I 
am satisfied have a substantial and direct interest in certain A-O Canada-related matters 
that will be dealt with at the Inquiry. The names of those members are not to be disclosed 
at the present time. Standing is limited to those matters that directly engage their 
interests. 
 
I have also granted standing to the Ottawa Police Service, limited to those matters that 
directly engage its interest. 
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